
 
 

 
 
April 28, 2021 
 
 
 
RE: Request for Proposal (RFP) to secure the services of a Land Acquisition Consultant 
Questions that were asked at the non-mandatory preproposal meeting on April 21, 2021. 
 
 
 
To All Proposers; 
 
Attached you will find the responses to the questions that were submitted at the non-mandatory 
preproposal meeting that was held on April 21, 2021.  Land Matters, llc and ORC Real Estate 
Solutions for Infrastructure were on the Zoom Call. 
 
Funding for the facility will come mainly from the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) and as 
such, must adhere to the guidelines of the FTA. 
 
The HT Board reserves the right to postpone, accept or reject any and all proposals, in whole or 
in part, on such basis as the HT Board deems to be in its interest to do so, subject to the rules 
and regulations set forth by the Federal Transit Administration and the Michigan Department of 
Transportation.  
 
Scott Borg   Transportation Director 
Harbor Transit   440 N. Ferry Street 
sborg@harbortransit.org Grand Haven, MI 49417  
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